
APC	Minutes	9/19/22	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	7	PM.	Present	were	Mary	Lou	MCFadden,	Robert	LeMay,	
Mike	Johnstone,	Doug	Beeler,	Seth	McCormick,	and	Matthew	Karstrand.	Jim	Dehner	was	just	appointed	
to	the	commission	by	the	Town	Council	at	their	special	meeting	immediately	preceding	this	one	and	was	
not	notified	of	this	meeting	until	6;20	PM	was	unable	to	attend.		 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 Minutes	from	the	meetings	of	8/1/22	and	8/14/22	were	approved.	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 The	issue	of	maximum	building	size	was	discussed.	Mike	Johnstone	volunteered	to	do	research	
on	the	size	of	existing	homes	in	Long	Beach	and	bring	that	information	back	to	the	next	meeting.		
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 The	issue	of	whether	chickens	are	allowed	in	Long	Beach	was	discussed.		 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 The	public	hearing	on	the	Steep	Slope	Ordinance	was	reopened.	There	were	no	public	
comments.	The	hearing	was	closed.	By	unanimous	vote,	it	was	decided	to	send	the	Ordinance	to	the	
Town	Council	with	a	favorable	recommendation.	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 There	were	no	public	comments.	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 The	next	meeting	is	scheduled	for	10/17/22.	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	7:14:29PM.	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 Minutes	prepared	by	Robert	LeMay	MD		 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	


